McDonald, David S

From: joshua.english@gmail.com on behalf of Joshua English <joshuaenglish@gmail.com>
Sent: October-29-14 2:53 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Important: Bill 60

Leo Glavine, NS Health Minister
Stephen MacNeil, NS Premier
Nova Scotia Legislature

NS Public Health Office

Amend Bill 60, do not ban flavoured e-liquid. Imposing the same restrictions as cigarettes would make sense if
second hand vapor was a threat to public health. However that isn't the case. | feel it should be up to the
business owner to decide whether or not they want to accept vaping in their establishment.

Vaping is as dangerous as fruit, fish, and vegetables. "Second hand vapor" is virtually harmless:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aKQORCsilPo

"By reviewing over 9,000 observations about the chemistry of the vapor and the liquid in e-cigarettes, Dr.
Burstyn was able to determine that the levels of contaminants e-cigarette users are exposed to are insignificant,
far below levels that would pose any health risk. Additionally, there is no health risk to bystanders. Proposals
to ban e-cigarettes in places where smoking is banned have been based on concern there is a potential risk to
bystanders, but the study shows there is no concern."

http://acsh.org/2013/08/new-study-finds-no-health-concerns-in-e-cig-vapor/

Please do proper research before passing laws based on fear.

Sincerely,
Joshua English



